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MISS ROSE
Greenville Elementary
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Welcome to Physical Education Class

It is a great time to be active and healthy. Each student at Greenville Elementary attends 1 PE classes per week for 40 minutes each.  Please help your student remember to wear gym shoes for PE class.  It keeps them safe during our activities.  

During PE Class we focus on 3 concepts:
1.) Having Fun  2.) Learning New Skills and Games  3.) Getting Exercise to Stay Fit and Healthy 

It has been a great start to the 2023-24 school year.  
1st quarter we have done many fun active skills and games including: 
K-2		*throwing/catching 	*tag			*turn taking
3rd & 4th 	*soccer		*base games		*tag		*kickball
		*dodging ball	*capture the flag	

I have encouraged the students to get outside and practice the new skills they learn in PE class. Even as the weather gets cold, bundle-up and get outside. 

Always feel free to contact me with questions. crose@gcswave.com

Stay Active,  
Miss Rose
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